

AGENDA FOR MEETING

19 September 51

1. The vial

Discussion of procedure for reporting:

- a. Do we tell panel of its existence.
- b. Who should get the report--see draft which will be finished and rewritten when final ~~report~~ report is received.

Is this a matter for the Sovmat group if we wish to supplement the ~~Company~~ Company report?

2. Role of New Office of the Secretary of Defense representative, Lt. Col. ~~_____~~

3. Lifting of curtain to certain groups so that O/SI can take greater initiative in formulating specific scientific projects.

4. Can the clearance processing be expedited to enable Dr. ~~_____~~ to use consultants more rapidly?

Specific security questions to ~~_____~~

a. Can we use Artichoke over telephone?

b. Status of ~~_____~~

c. Please see that ~~_____~~ is informed that ~~_____~~ may talk to ~~_____~~. We will write memo if desired.

Handwritten notes: "COPY OF 10/11/51", "27-11", "27-11", "(b)(3)", and a circled "110".

(b)(3)

(b)(3)

(b)(3)

~~_____~~

~~_____~~